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Dear City Council,

Public Tree Management

I want the following:

 

1. Place placards on public trees 45 days in advance of removal.
2. Post list of public tree removal and arborist report to the City’s website.
3. Information in Currents.
4. Auto-email residents who request advance notification of public tree removal. 

 

Public street trees are public assets and I want to be informed in advance of public tree removal. I
ask for information and transparency.

Thank you,

Beth Branchaw

Resident of Shoreline, WA

mailto:branchaw@gmail.com
mailto:Council@shorelinewa.gov

